
MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO. LTC# 
007-2019 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Mayor Dan Gelber and Members 

DATE: January 7, 2019 

SUBJECT: Mayor's Ad Hoc Small Business Ta force Motions 

The purpose of this Letter to the Commission ("LTC") is to inform the Commission of a 
motion passed by the Mayor's Ad Hoc Small Business Task Force during their 
December 10,2018 meeting. 

Members Present: George Heisel, Jason Loeb, JP Morgan, Tim Wilcox, Sheila Duffy­
Lehrman 

Member Absent: Jean Robert Latortue, Diego Caiola 

MOTION: To request the Miami Beach City Commission lobby the Florida State 
Legislature to support the re-establishment of a state film industry tax incentive. 

cc: Kathie Brooks, Assistant City Manager 
Heather Shaw, Tourism, Culture, and Economic Development Interim Director 

'· 


